
 

April 30, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Carolyn McGinn, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

Statehouse, Room 545-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator McGinn: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 469 by Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 469 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 469 would make a clarifying correction to KSA 2011 Supp. 65-6828.  The purpose of 

this statute is to harmonize state law with the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability 

Act of 1996 (HIPAA). 

 

 Passage of SB 469 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Aaron Dunkel, KDHE  

 Zac Anshutz, Insurance Department  


